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From the RE's Desk

You'll be seeing some changes at the Solo events with
the start of the new season in April. Our Solo program
has faced some heavy expenses in the last few months,
and because of this we will be making every effort at the
gate to collect the proper fees from everyone at every
event. Larry Anderson, our Solo II Events Chairman,
will continue to try new ideas to keep our program fresh
and exciting. If you have any thoughts on improving the
Solo program, call Larry. Thanks to everyone who
helped in repairing the club van. It's hard to believe it's
the same vehicle.

I'd like to thank all of the workers and drivers for
making our January race and school so successful. It's
important to note that this event was staffed almost
exclusively with local workers and officials. Our region
can operate safe and successful races, and everyone
should be proud of a job well done. Thanks again and
see you all in March. ;

M.G. Lewis
Regional Executive
Hawaii Region, SCCA

Racing Update

Our next regional wheel to wheel race is scheduled for
Saturday March 20 at Hawaii Raceway Park. Action
starts at 8:00 a.m. The last regional in January
featured some of the best racing we have seen, and
March should be even better. We are expecting a field of
over twenty cars running in three race groups. This will
be a nonspectator event, so, if you want to see the action
you will have to help us as a worker. Please join us at
the track. We need the support of all of our members if
the program is to progress.

Sponsors Needed

We are looking for sponsors for our 1993 season. For
$250 your business can have an ad every month in our
1993 newsletter, and you will be featured as the
sponsor for one of our racing events. Here is your
chance to reach our SCCA members and show your

1993 Wheel to Wheel
Racing Schedule

REGIONAL RACE
20 March

16 May

1 August

31 October

19 December

DRIVER'S SCHOOL

31 July

Welcome Novices

The SCCA Hawaii Region would like to welcome Laura
Anderson, and Jim Nugent to SCCA Solo II racing.
Congratulations to Jim Nugent for being the fastest
novice with his Super Stock Corvette and placing second
in the class.

Solo Il Fees

ENTRY FEE

All drivers, passengers, workers, and
spectators who are 15 years of age and
over shall pay this fee.

$ 3.00

DRIVER'S FEE
SCCA members
Non-SCCA members

$ 8.00
$13.00



